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: AUG - 3 2020
Chris R. Reinhardt, CIC 2
UnionADR, LLC e

Program Administrator

Laborers’ ADR Group W/C Program
2412 Sunnymead Blvd.

P.O.Box U

Moreno Valley, CA 92556

Re: Laborers’ Health & Welfare Trust Fund for Southern California Renewal of Eligibility

Dear Mr. Reinhardt,

Based on a review of the documents and materials submitted by Laborers® Health &
Welfare Trust Fund for Southern California to renew eligibility to participate alternative
workers’ compensation system pursuant to Labor Code section 3201.5, it has been
determined that eligibility is conditionally granted through February 28, 2021. This
should provide sufficient time for us to work with you in order that all necessary reporting
be completed. (See our letter dated May 19, 2020 and email dated July 3, 2020.)

This letter will permit you to continue to maintain an alternative dispute resolution system
governing disputes concerning workers' compensation. It will also permit you to maintain
an exclusive list of providers of medical treatment, medical evaluation, and vocational
rehabilitation. This letter is not a determination that the collective bargaining agreement
itself or any part of it is in compliance with Section 3201.5.

This letter covers the period beginning September 1, 2020, the expiration date of your
previous letter of eligibility and will be valid until February 28, 2021, although it may
become ineffective as to an individual employer on an earlier date, if that individual
employer no longer carries the required insurance, or is no longer a signatory to a current
section 3201.5 provision, or otherwise fails to meet the eligibility requirements of section

3201.5.

Respectful

Gedrge Parisotto
Administrative Director
Division of Workers’ Compensation




